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Comments: It is not in the best interests of taxpayers now, and future generations, to permit domestic cattle
grazing on our National Forests, especially those that include Wilderness Areas. The proposed Rangeland
Management Directives to increase grazing permits is irresponsible and unacceptable.

We need to reduce and eventually to retire grazing permits in our National Forests and Wilderness Areas. We
need to protect our public lands from the degradation caused by grazing especially as we need resilience in the

face of climate disruption. We need to focus on recovery of threatened species on Forest lands.

We need full compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act.



